WILLIAM PEDUTO
MAYOR
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DIRECTOR

CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
CiTy-CoUNTY BUILDING

February 22, 2021
Council President Kail-Smith and Members of Council
Fifth Floor

City County Building
Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Re: Sensible Products warrant

Dear President and Members of Council,

The Department of Public Safety will be submitting a resolution providing for the issuance of a warrant in
favor of Sensible Products in the amount of $21,257.00 for the equipment mounting kits/equipment for the

new Spencer engines for the Fire Bureau.

Should you have any questions regarding the resolution or agreement, please do not hesitate to contact my
office. Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,
HfanechoQ O

Wendell Hissrich

Director
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